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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 2:21 PM
To: 'George.Yawn@resolutefp.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Support Letter - FPL's Solar Together Program
Attachments: Resolute Forest Products - FPL Solar Together Program.docx

Good Afternoon, Mr. Yawn. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20190061, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
 
From: George.Yawn@resolutefp.com [mailto:George.Yawn@resolutefp.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 1:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: debbie.johnston@resolutefp.com; rob.martin@resolutefp.com 
Subject: Support Letter - FPL's Solar Together Program 
 
Please see a letter from Resolute Forest Products supporting FPL's Solar Together Program:  
 
 
 
Please confirm receipt.  
 
 

 



 
 

111 Boulevard Robert-Bourassa, #5000 
Montréal, Québec, H3C 2M1  Canada 
T 514-875-2160  resolutefp.com 

January 13, 2020 

 

Adam Teitzman 
Office of Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
Re:  Docket No.  20190061 
 
Dear Mr. Teitzman, 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to provide comments on Florida Power and Light’s SolarTogether 
proposal, a program that we look forward to supporting as a program participant. 
 
Resolute Forest Products is a global leader in the forest products industry with a diverse range 
of products, including market pulp, tissue, wood products, newsprint and specialty papers, 
which are marketed in close to 70 countries. The company operates two tissue mills in Florida 
that are both in the service area of FP&L. 
 
As a company, reinforcing our environmental credentials by taking appropriate steps to 
responsibly manage climate change is a primary area of focus of our sustainability strategy. At 
the end of 2018, we had reduced the company’s scope 1 and 2 absolute greenhouse gas 
(GHG) emissions by 81% relative to 2000 levels.  
 
We focus on improving energy efficiency and replacing high-emission fuels, like coal, with less 
carbon-intensive options. In 2018, we sourced 74% of our total energy (electricity and fuel) 
needs from renewable sources, including biomass and hydroelectricity.  
 
In 2014, we replaced the remaining coal used at our operations with natural gas, a less-carbon-
intensive fuel, in order to become scope 1 coal-free as of April 2014. 
 
We plan to build on our progress by capitalizing on the programs of FP&L and the opportunity to 
purchase green energy to power our Florida operations. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Rob Martin 
Division Manager, Tissue Group 
 
 




